
Submission from Edward Mountain MSP 
 
As you know, I was part of the committee when it considered and recommended 
trialing the proxy voting scheme. 
 
I believe it has worked well and I see no need to change it. 
 
I believe the Parliament should make the proxy voting system, in the format it is now, 
permanent. 
 


